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 2nd Sunday in Lent 

    March 05, 2023 

Additional Announcements  

Information sent after Thursday at 9 am may not make it into 

the bulletin. 

We learned this weekend that Logan Morris, the great 

grandson of Tom Morris, passed away. Please pray for 

the Morris family and their friends as they navigate this 

loss. 

 

Please send prayers of comfort to the Duncan family as 

Glen Duncan passed away last Saturday. 

 

Our congregation is so generous, and for that we are 

thankful.  Also the people who receive our offerings are 

also very thankful.  Our Souper Bowl offering resulted in 

a total of $1590.  That means that our Back Pack 

Program will receive $795 and Niles Community Services 

receives $795. Now it is time to turn our thoughts to how 

we can give to the ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING. 

One Great Hour of Sharing is a special offering of the 

Presbyterian Church (USA) that is received during the 

season of Lent. It is a longstanding ecumenical effort 

(begun in 1948) aimed at raising funds necessary to 

provide relief and reconstruction for communities in the 

aftermath of disaster. It will make a difference in the 

world through three impactful programs. Presbyterian 

Disaster Assistance, the Presbyterian Hunger Program, 

and Self-Development of People - all work in different 

ways to serve individuals and communities in need. 
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From initial disaster response to ongoing community 

development, their work fits together to provide people 

with safety, sustenance, and hope. PDA is already at 

work in East Palestine. Offering envelopes are in the 

church pews. You can also send a check to the church 

please mark on your check (OGHS). Thank you.  

 

Please remember to send in your “per capita” offering for 

2023 if you are able. The amount is $32.50 per member. 

This offering is an apportionment to help hold the 

PC(USA) together and pay for a large number of services 

that support the church's mission. Please consider 

making this a part of your giving in 2023. Please mark 

“Per Capita” on your checks. Thank you. 

It is that time of year, the Deacons will be selling flowers 

for the Easter Holiday. This year we will be selling 

Daffodils and Tulips; they will be $9.00 each. We will 

have the order forms to order the flowers in Fellowship 

Hall after Church March 5th - March 19th. We will be 

accepting cash or checks. Checks can be made to First 

Presbyterian Church of Mineral Ridge. 

 

To help our Deacons fund their projects and ministry, 

Session has decided that Communion Sundays (the 

2nd Sunday of the month) will be an opportunity to give 

to the Deacons’ Fund (as well as our normal offering.) In 

addition to that, to help our Food Distribution and 

Backpack Program, Communion Sundays will be an 

opportunity to bring in specific items that the 

Distribution needs to provide food to our community. On 

March 12, please bring jelly and cereal. During the 

offering, we’ll give special thanks, not just for our normal 

offering, but also for contributions to the Deacons. 
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It is that time of year; the Deacons will be 

selling flowers for the Easter Holiday. This year we will be 

selling Daffodils and Tulips; they will be $9.00 each. We 

will have the order forms to order the flowers in 

Fellowship Hall after Church March 5th - March 19th. 

We will be accepting cash or checks. Checks can be 

made to First Presbyterian Church of Mineral Ridge. 

 

A Congregational Meeting has been called for 

March 26th for the purposes of hearing from the 

Nominating Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



4  

   Birthday Wishes  

Michelle Meyers 03/05  Kenneth Lukehart 03/09 

Amber Maron 03/07  Noah Glidewell 03/10 

London Dement 03/07  Marsha Brozier 03/11 

Richard Henniger 03/08  Tyler Pugh 03/11 

Daniel Rambo 03/08 

 

Responsibilities 

Pastor- Rev. Kori Robbins 

Liturgist- Samara Fabian 

Elder- Jane Meyers 

Deacon-Lori Brendlinger 

Music- Anita Miller 

Story Circle - Olivia Meyers 

Media- Alyssa Strange 

 

 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK AT FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

     Sunday, March 05               9:15am   Church School 

           9:30am    Tiny Tots 

        10:30am   Worship/Fellowship  

   Monday, March 06               7:00pm           Al-Anon & Al-Ateen 

     

    Sunday, March  12                9:15am            Church School 

           9:30am   Tiny Tots 

           10:30am                Worship/Communion/                   

      Fellowship 

 


